
 

Good March all, 

I hope all is going well with your Americanism projects as well as SOS. When this newsletter 

comes out our SEC meeting will be in the rearview mirror. At that meeting, we will be meeting 

about honors and awards. It will be time for us to make plans for our June Convention and the 

program we will be putting together. 

Dept. Americanism Flags have been ordered per Bob Green, so we will have them for the 

program.  

Locals should be receiving forms soon for judging. 

Again, if you have any questions please feel free to call at 231-357-6010 

Thank you, 

Dept. of Michigan Americanism Officer 

Pamela Lein 

 


